
Our amazing trustee Alanna
has been running a series of
workshops at Manor Road

Gym on the back of the
'Memories of an Indian

Future' exhibition, inviting
members of the local  

community to learn about  
rural South India and the
work of Indian Futures.
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UK News

The children's group had a workshop, 'South Indian Crops', in which
they were challenged to guess the names of fruits described to them
by the environmental conditions they grow in. Following this, they
collectively made a mural of the fruit and vegetables and Alanna

wrote and read a fun poem about it to the children!

The regular art group are hand-
stitching colourful patchwork pieces
which will be sewn on to pyjamas,
clothing items derived from India. 
The next workshop, in September,
will be creating a large mandala

piece from all the children's artwork.



India News

Our student volunteers at Euroaula
University School of Tourism had

their graduation ceremony at
Teatre Lliure in Barcelona to
celebrate their achievements.

Roger (Spain Coordinator), Ammy
and Celine, from the Futuruala

Committee, spoke to the 500
attendees about the amazing work
and events they had been running

for Indian Futures. 

Graduation Day for Euroaula!
Spain News

Indian Futures are looking for
sponsors for the 23/24 Sponsorship

Programme which supports women in
rural communities in India to access

university in order to create
opportunities for a brighter future. 
Of the 14 students sponsored last

year, 7 have graduated so far, 6 are in
employment and 4 of which are in

working in the field they studied in. 
To become a sponsor or donate to
the campaign, please see the link

under our signature! 

Sponsorship Programme 23/24 
Campaign Launch! 


